
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North Carolina, 

hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2020-04-22/R-3) 

adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on April 22, 2020. 

 

      This the 23rd day of April, 2020. 

      

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 

  



A RESOLUTION TO NAME THE ELLIOTT ROAD FLOOD STORAGE PROJECT “BOOKER CREEK BASIN 

PARK” (2020-04-22/R-3) 

  

WHEREAS, the Elliott Road Flood Storage Project is the highest priority Town Stormwater Project 

identified by the Lower Booker Creek Subwatershed Study, and the project is funded and anticipated to 

begin this spring; and 

  

WHEREAS, the Parks, Greenways, and Recreation Commission recommended names for the Naming 

Committee’s consideration; and 

 

WHEREAS, on March 2, 2020, the Naming Committee recommended the name of “Booker Creek Basin 

Park”.  

  

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council hereby 

names the Elliott Road Flood Storage Park to “Booker Creek Basin Park”. 

  

This the 22nd day of April, 2020. 


